
CHOLLA BAY SPORTSMAN CLUB MEETING

BOARD MEETING OF: April 23, 2021

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER:  President Mike Dugan called the meeting to
order at 10:00 am

ATTENDANCE:Mike Dugan, Kathy Bernard, Chuck Blair,
Pat Goodin, Connie Horton, Lew Felton, Nancy Schmidli, Dave Heath, Kathy
Bernard, BK Arnold, Marlene Blair, Barb Baird, Billie. Crumbley

ABSENT:  Eamonn O’Callahan, Enedina Otanez, Theresa Orcutt

MINUTES:  Minutes of the previous meeting..Billie Crumbley made a motion
to approve the minutes, Nancy Schmidli seconded. All in favor.  Motion
approved

MEMBERSHIP:  No Report

TREASURER: Mike to send an email to Enedina, regarding accepting Pay
Pal and Zelle for future payments.  She will see what is involved in setting
those methods up.  Marlene has a deposit for Enedina from the Ship’s
Store, Mike will take it to Tuscon with him and make the deposit.

RADIO SHACK:  Chuck has been in the process of replacing incandescent
lights with LED at the radio shack

SHIP’S STORE: Marlene reported that she has T-shirts, etc.at the store for
sale, plus jackets, sweatshirt jackets, etc.

CORNHOLE TOURNAMENT:  Cameron Kenny heads a group of horse shoe
players and approached Billie about having a tournament in the CBSC
clubhouse parking lot. He would supply the Porta Potties, all the equipment
etc. and pay rent to use it.  Discuussion raised as to whether we could do a
joint Venture with him.  Possibly by Billie handling the table reservations
and us selling Jell-O shots.  We could help advertise by handing out flyers
and posting in the Cholla Chatter. Usually in all of our past events, money



raised has been for a local charity; possibly we could do the same doing a
JV. He would bring in vendors for food.

FISHING DERBY: October/November are the proposed months for a Fishing
Derby.  Dave Heath will get together with Eamonn and Randy Adams to try
and set specific dates.

SICK BAY:  Dennis Donahue passed away 4/14 as well as Aden and Tish
Morris, and John Bynum.

OLD BUSINESS:  None

NEW BUSINESS:  Planning to have a Golf Tournament at the end of
October or first of November. That could possibly be held on the last
Fishing Derby weekend.  We want to raise money to give to Nancy Schmidli
to use toward the children’s Christmas Party in December. Next meeting,
dates will be firmed up.

NEXT MEETING:  the next meeting will be held at Connie Horton’s house.
Meeting will be at 4pm and then Happy Hour starts at 5pm.  We are all
asked to bring an appetizer/snack of some sort and whatever you like to
drink. 🥂🍷🍺. Connie wants to open her house for all of us to
see.Beautiful view and home. The meeting will be on MAY 12th.

MEETING ADJOURNED:  11:05 am


